
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

INITIAL CONTRACT PROPOSAL 
 

FROM THE 

 

CALIFORNIA SCHOOL EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 

 
TO THE 

 

LINCOLN UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

 

 

Wednesday, May 17, 2023 

Beverly Holt Boardroom 

6225 Harrisburg Place 

Stockton, CA  95207 

7:00 P.M. 
 

 

 

The Board of Trustees of Lincoln Unified School District will conduct a 

Public Hearing on the Initial Contract Proposal from the California School 

Employees Association to Lincoln Unified School District. This Public 

Hearing will be held as part of the May 17, 2023, regular meeting of the 

Board of Trustees. 

 

A copy of the Initial Contract Proposal is available for review on the 

District’s website (www.lusd.net), all District school sites, and the Human 

Resources office at 2010 W. Swain Road, Stockton, California, 95207. 

 
 

Posting Date:  5/11/2023 


